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To: Seizo Onoe
Chairman, IMT-Advanced Subcommittee
Advanced Wireless Communications Study Committee
Association of Radio Industries and Businesses (ARIB)

Subject: Liaison statement of 3 September concerning IMT-Advanced submission

Dear Mr. Onoe,

The IEEE 802.16 Working Group (WG) appreciates the constructive dialog with the ARIB delegation to the 
Joint ARIB, IEEE, and TTA Leadership Meeting for IMT-Advanced of 30 August. We believe that this 
meeting advanced the opportunities for our ongoing cooperation.

The WG would like to report to you the outcome of its Session #63 (31 August – 3 September in Jeju, 
Korea) regarding the IMT-Advanced proposal submission.

As per our communication on IEEE’s preparations for IMT-Advanced submission, as well as in accordance 
with the IEEE 802.16 ITU-R Liaison Group Workplan (L802.16-08/058), we have the necessary 
documentation for the IMT-Advanced submission nearly completed at this session. The IEEE 802.16 WG 
prepared the following drafts of IEEE’s IMT-Advanced submission documents:

•L802.16-09/0101r1: [DRAFT] SUBMISSION OF A CANDIDATE IMT-ADVANCED RIT BASED ON 
IEEE 802.16 (PART 1)
•L802.16-09/0102r1: [DRAFT] SUBMISSION OF A CANDIDATE IMT-ADVANCED RIT BASED ON 

IEEE 802.16 (PART 2)
•L802.16-09/0103r1: [DRAFT] SUBMISSION OF A CANDIDATE IMT-ADVANCED RIT BASED ON 

IEEE 802.16 (PART 3)
•L802.16-09/0104r1: [DRAFT] SUBMISSION OF A CANDIDATE IMT-ADVANCED RIT BASED ON 

IEEE 802.16 (PART 4)

Please note that the IMT-Advanced related drafts mentioned in earlier liaison statements are obsolete.

We will submit these documents for broader IEEE review, to conclude during our Session #63.5 (21 – 24 
September in Hawaii, USA). We will share with your organization our final IMT-Advanced submission 
package for your consideration once it has been agreed by the IEEE 802.18 Radio Regulatory Technical 
Advisory Group.

We would appreciate a status report from your liaison official at our Session #63.5. We also continue to 
appreciate comments from the ARIB IMT-Advanced Subcommittee members regarding IEEE P802.16m 
standard development as well as our preparations for IMT-Advanced submission.
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Sincerely,

Roger B. Marks
Chair, IEEE 802.16 Working Group on Broadband Wireless Access

cc:
 Takashi Shono, IEEE 802.16 WG Liaison to ARIB IMT-Advanced Subcommittee
Paul Nikolich, Chair, IEEE 802 Executive Committee
Reza Arefi, ITU-R Liaison Group Chair, IEEE 802.16 Working Group 
Michael Lynch, IEEE-SA Technical Liaison to ITU-R 
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